Shadow Valley

Restaurant Re-Opening: Phase One

May 9, 2020
Dear Shadow Valley Members,

We are pleased to announce that our Shadow Valley Food & Beverage operations will be re-opening on
Monday, May 11" with limited seating capacity and other restrictions outlined in the new State of
Arkansas guidelines.

Overlook Restaurant and Patio: Phase One

e Hours of Operation: 11am to 9:00pm (Kitchen Closes at 8:30pm).

o To-Go orders & Deliveries are still available. All delivery orders need to be placed by 8pm.

e Check-in at Host Station REQUIRED to manage capacity limitations and other requirements.

e Reservations are HIGHLY ENCOURAGED. Please call the Overlook at 479-203-0000 x1.

e Please maintain social distancing guidelines while waiting to be seated.

e  Qur staff will adjust tables to maintain the required spacing.

e Face coverings are recommended until the food or drink is served.

e The staff will wear the required PPE.

e Following each meal service, the tables, chairs, menus and any other frequently contacted
surfaces including, but not limited to salt & pepper shakers shall be cleaned and disinfected prior
to the next seating.

e The CAC will not be open through Phase One. All children 12 and under must be directly
supervised by parents/guardians at all times.

Please do not use the Club facilities if you are ill in any way, much less experiencing any symptoms
associated with coronavirus. The application of common sense health practices and respect for others will
go a long way toward preventing problems. We appreciate your cooperation and assistance in helping
keep Shadow Valley a healthy environment for everyone to enjoy.

Thank you for helping us ensure the health of our staff and your fellow members and guests. Please
contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Al £, Hwni?

Richard C. Reaves

General Manager
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